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This bill clearly has only one purpose, and that is to further restrict the Second 

Amendment rights of law abiding gun citizens. People who take the time to go 

through the process of obtaining a concealed carry permit are not a danger to the 

public and can actually add to public safety. The right to protect oneself while at 

home or in public is a God given natural right that is not to be infringed. Creating 

more gun free zones will not enhance public safety but will detract from it by 

emboldening criminals who will have even less to fear in pursuit of lawlessness. This 

bill violates the Second and Fourteenth Amendments, is mean spirted and is just 

plain harassment of the law abiding. Therefore, I'm asking that this bill be withdrawn 

from consideration. 


